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DUNGOG SHIRE COUNCIL
All Communications to be addressed to−
The General Manager
Dungog Shire Council
PO Box 95
DUNGOG NSW 2420

Telephone: (02) 4995 7777
Facsimile: (02) 4995 7750
Email: shirecouncil@dungog.nsw.gov.au
Website: www.dungog.nsw.gov.au
ABN 62 610 350 056

Our Ref: EF07/93 − kmc

10 March 2011

The Regional Manager
Department of Planning
PO Box 1226

PNC000692

NEWCASTLE NSW 2300

A ttention: Mr Paul Maher

Dear Paul,

RE: PLANNING PROPOSAL No 15
LOT 16 DP 685027, HANLEYS CREEK ROAD, HANLEYS CREEK

Reference is made to the above and the gateway determination issued on the 12 December
2010. Please find the enclosed amended Planning Proposal incorporating the information
addressing the reasons for refusal in accordance with your email dated 21 February 2011.

It would be appreciated if the amended Planning Proposal could be accepted and referred
to the LEP Review Panel for determination under the gateway process.

For further information on this matter, enquiries should be directed to Kristy Cousins on
(02) 4995 7777.

Yours faithfully,
\

Kristy Cousins
ACTING MANAGER PLANNING

NSW GOVERNMENT

Department of Plarming

16 MAR 2011
Received

New'ca.stle Office
Hunter Region

COUNCIL'S VISION:
A vibrant, united community, with a sustainable economy. An area where rural character, community safety, and lifestyle are preserved.

PNC000692PNC000692


